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RE: LAKELANDS PRIMARY SCHOOL YOUR MOVE BIKE DONATION





Dear Manager,


Lakelands Primary School is a part of the Your Move program run by the Department of Transport. This means our school values the importance of living an active lifestyle and by doing this; we are encouraging our students to choose active travel to and from school.  





To encourage and motivate our students to live an active, healthy lifestyle we are lucky enough to receive donations that truly go a long way in having a positive impact in our students lives. We are making contact to see if your business would be able to support our children and school fundraising efforts through a donation; in particular the donation of a bicycle. 





The business and their donation will be advertised on the school website as a way of acknowledging and thanking you.  We would also like to welcome you to our school to present the donation to one lucky student. We are hoping to use your donation to encourage our students to choose active transport to school. Students seen walking, scooting and riding to school will go into a draw to win the donated bike. We would appreciate any assistance that you may give us.





We would like to thank you so much for your consideration in supporting our fundraising efforts.





With all our appreciation, 


Thank you


On behalf of the Lakelands Primary School 


Amy Ham


Teacher











Lakelands Primary School 


1 Cawana Parkway


Lakelands, 6180


Email: � HYPERLINK "mailto:amy.ham@education.wa.edu.au" �amy.ham@education.wa.edu.au� 


Phone: 9584 2601

















